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President : Fred Carter, email: fred.carter@live.com
ph. 510-299-7409

Vice President: Brock Brown, email: brockfxr@comcast.net

Treasurer and Membership: Alan Ross P.O. Box 1972 Sutter Creek 95685
ph. 209-267-1853

Safety Officer: Dick Belden, email: richardbelden@volcano.net

Newsletter: Royal “Dee” Merrill, email: royald@volcano.net

Date: Feb. 5, 2022 Monthly Club Meeting
1. Called meeting to order: 10:00 AM Members attending: 25
2. Approval or correction of the previously published meeting minutes. Approved

3. Guests/New Members: Lindsay Everson and Mark Crowley were welcomed and unanimously
voted in as new members. Both gave a short introduction and history of their experience.

4. Vice President’s (Brock Brown) report: Nothing to report

5. Treasurer’s (Alan Ross) report: Paid Members: 54
6. Reports from each of the Appointed Positions.
a. Safety Office’s (Dick Beldon) report:

In case of emergency make sure use the phone number as noted on sign at the
field, this is a dispatch not 911 and response will be quicker.

b. Newsletter (Dee Merrill): Nothing to report

c. WebSite (Tom Minger) Information: Has been updated.

d. Club Raffle (Chuck Powell): Nothing to report

7. Committee Reports.

Club Meeting Page 1



